
CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents, 

 

In the entire career graph, the decisions taken at the 10th standard are considered to be the most 

important ones. 10th standard results and the choice of the stream we consider are the life-defining 

moments of our life.  

We intend to help our dear students make the options available to them a little less hazy.  

So on Wednesday 19 April 2023 we will be having counselling session for stream selection at Holy 

World School. 

Kindly join this counselling session at 11’o clock. 

 

Thankyou 

Regards 

Holy World School 

 


